
Class News 
Week of August 27th 2018 

 READ 

EVERYNIGHT 

FOR 20 

MINUTES 

 NO SCHOOL 

MONDAY 

SEPTEMBER 

3RD  

 SCHOOL 

BEINGS 

PROMPTLY AT 

8:15 AM 

 PLEASE BRING 

A SNACK FOR 

SNACK TIME 

REMINDERS 

 

Mrs. Reema 

Welcome back 
This week has been filled with lots of adventures and activities. We 

had a great start to the week with a full schedule each day.  

Monday:  We learned more about our new and old 

friends, learning about their families, summer vacations and 

selves. 

Tuesday:  We meet our Islamic studies teacher, Mrs. 

Sahar and our Arabic teacher, Mrs. Sawsan. 

Wednesday: Brought much excitement as we continued to 

learn about each other and reviewed our math and reading 

skills. 

Thursday:  Thursday was by far the most exciting day of 

the week, as we meet the Chairman of ICCI Academy, Mr. 

Mohamad Dana and his assistant, Br. Abdullah Alrashed. 

Mr. Dana was very excited to meet each and every one of us 

and explained to us that learning is an adventure that will 

stay with us forever!! 

Friday:  We worked on a very special writing 

assignment for our parents, please join us for our Open 

house next Friday, September 7th from 3:00pm- 6:00pm to 

see this very special writing assignment. 

 

WHAT’S NEXT… AS A CLASS WE WILL CONTINUE TO SHARPEN OUR MATH, 

READING AND WRITING SKILLS.  


